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An Update from the
Managing Director

Az yvou know, the world is trying to navigate COVID-19 as best as we possibly
can. There iz so much information available at our fingertips regarding COVID-
19 from a large variety of sources (including Karen from Facebook and Andrew,
wha is not in charge of the press conference) and as you are well aware, there

is & lot of information around and that information i3 being updated regularly.

S0 we have intentionally decided not to add to the information everyone is
receiving constantly and to purposely communicate with aur emplovees when
zomething directly affects them and we need the communication to be heard.
Hopefully, you would have heard from my video in the 12xt message, there is &
good t2am of people at Mastermyneg who are working 1o make sure we are
implementing all the best advice and practices across our operations and office
spaces. We are working very hard with the Quesnsland Resources Council who
have put together a t2am which includes a number of the major mining houses,
the camp operators, airlines and Government officials. With that we are
confident we are getting the latest accurate information to implement across all
of our sites and workspaces,

We need everyone to make sure they are ohserving the protocols that have
been putin place. it's the best way we can contribute to slowing down the
apread of the virus. Please make sure you are looking after your own wellbeing
and the wellbeing of those around you. ['s really important that we are also
checking in on our wider community.

We know there are a lot of unanswerable
questions at the moment bat if you have any
concerns in relation to Mastermyne specifically,
please pick up the phone and give us a call on
07 45963 0400.

Kesp Safe.
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Mastermyne Family Open Da
a% MyneSightp 5

& fantastic time was had by all who attended our Mastermyng Family
Open Days at MyneSight NSW!

Cwer the two days, we had around 150 parents, grandparents and kids
of our employees, put on a cap lamp and experience what it is like to
work underground!

The Open Days were s0 popular we may need to look at making it an
annual event!

Special thanks to Megan Brunker for coordinating the event.




Mastermyne Does MackHack

MackHack was recently attended by some of our Mastermyne
employees giving them the chance to solve industry challenges with
other participants including one of our own, Quincy Togonaon, who
participated in the event for the first time. It was held over three days -
Friday 6th - Sunday 8th March. Jarred 3tanes; Business Improvement
Manager, attended the event as a judge. The production invalved
industry experts and mentors and was a chance to network with
likeminded people.
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Congratulations to the Wambo Vent Crew on achieving & year
Fecordable Injury Free!

This is a fantastic achievement that each and every person who has
worked on the Wambo Vent Project should be proud of. This is a team
result, from a great team of people.
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Tahmoor

Congratulations to the Mastermyne team at Tahmoor for reaching 12
months recordable injury free!

Cutcomes like this are a result of good engagement and involvement
from a strong team of individuals who are looking out for each ather,
and consistently challenging each other on what delivers safe
outcomes.

This result is even maore imprassive based on the nature of and scope
of works being undertaken during this period.

Thanks to everyone who has been involved!
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Out & About

International Women's Day

Representatives from Mastermyne attended RIN International
Waomen's Day Business Lunch and took the opportunity to invite
students and a Deputy Principal from Mackay Naorthern Beaches State
High School.

Some of our Moranbah team attended the 2020 QRC/WIMARQD
Imternational Women's Day Breakfast - Moranbah.

Mastermyne was also a Gold Sponsor of the Zonta Club of Mackay Inc
International Women's Day Lunch on Sunday 8th March. Twa
Mastermyne representatives attended the luncheon.

A business with diversity is a better business. Simple!




Call Out To ...

Moranbah North Team

A BIG call out to the Moranbah Morth (MNM) team for offering and coming 1o
assist the Grosvenar team at short notice, no guestions asked.

We have besn under a bit of pressura in the last few months with the Longwall
maove in full swing (seal up) and the wheels were starting to get a tad wobbly.

& guick 505 call to Tony on the Tuesday and Biggsy turned up on site Thursday.
He put in a big week and was a great help. Dave has turned up and followed on

from Biggsy's lead.

50 8 HUGE thanks to the MNK brothers for helping out in a time in nesd!

Aquila Shutdown Training Day

Call Out to the Aguila Crews involved in the power shut down Training day and
Climt Day for being the glue that kept it all together and ensurad it ran smoothly.



Moranbah North Secondary Support and 605
Development

Geotechnical experts at Moranbah Morth developed a support plan with an
extensive safety factor. The first pass on the new faceline was to be supported
with lots of 10m mega bolts.

In & days, over 1400 x 10m mega bolts were installed and grouted with 2 x multi
bolters, 2 x QDS bolters and a continuous miner. All of these were installed
without incident and 3-4 days earlier than originally planned. The labour
intensive work completed by the Secondary Support and Development crews is
highly commendable.

Special mention also goes to The Commander and Chief, Tony Zahra. Tony
gave up his weskand to ensure all planning and seguencing was followed and
executad without incident. Congratul ations 1o all employees involved.

A BBQ was hosted to thank all involved in this huge success & to go through
some safety stats and training in preparation for the upcoming busy Longwall
move period.

Below, the picture was taken before ‘social distancing became the new norm.




Grosvenor Wins General Manager Choice Award!

The nomination was hand selected by Trent Griffiths - Grosvenor General
Manager as part of Anglo's Celebrating Success and Recognition Program.

The crews were praised for the successful Seal Up of LW103 and Start Up of
LW104 ahead of schedule, to high standard, but most of all completed with no
imjuries.

The crews wemnt above and beyond for the duration of the Seal Up/Start Up and
showed off all aspects of The Mastermyne Way.

Well done to everyone invaolved.

GROSVENOR COAL MIME
@ AngloAmerican

FRAM - Green Alerl

GREEN ALERT

Title: Celebrating Success and Recognition Program — February

Date: 1070372020

Thiank you for all the nominations for the Celstraling Success and Recognition Frogram for the
rrith of February and congratulalions 1o those individisls and groups b2ing nomirabesd o heir
wark and effons. Below 5 a list of those that have besn recognisad for thelr great work and effort for
the manith of February:

General Manager's Chalce
Name Success
Maslermyne Great work by lhe Mastermyne venl oews in supportng the scalng

. process of LWI03 and Me permeler road Numerous goal seals
Veniation CIeWS | Constructed tn a great standard in a short fimeframe and harm fee

Hergden Hearne & | Greast work with the successful seal up of LWA03 goaf and the penimelen
Wies Sweet road.

Orange Hat Grads
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Drylan Sproston graduates to orange hat at Moranbah Maorth, pictured with
Training Cfficer, Gavan lllguth.



Bailey Giblett (left) receiving his crange hat from Shalese Patterson (right) from
a socially acceptable distance at Moranbah Morth!
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